Grange Moor Primary School
Liley Lane,
Grange Moor,
Wakefield WF4 4EW
Telephone (01924) 840748
www.grangemoorps.co.uk
office@grangemoorps.co.uk
dbarker@themast.co.uk
Executive Headteacher: Miss. D. Barker



Wednesday 24th September 2025

Dear Families

This week we will be introducing children to our new Reading Reward Incentive – launching this Friday.

Starting from Monday next week Staff will be making a weekly record of how many times children have read – this could be a reading session in school as well as any reading done at home. We ask that families fill in children's Reading Record Diaries every time they read with you (for younger children) or by themselves (for older children). Each week staff will record how many daily reads have been completed that week and rewards will be given as children reach the amounts of reads below:





Every reading session also earns your child a raffle ticket – the raffle will be drawn in Friday assembly each week (starting next week) and the name drawn out will win a book. Obviously the more reads, the more tickets and the more chance to be a winner!

Good Luck!

Thank you for your continued support.

Miss D Barker Executive Headteacher